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1. The Constitution

A constitution will be drafted and circulated to members to include the following aims:

· To disseminate ideas across disciplines

· To challenge assumptions concerning the boundaries of literature on screen

· To increase postgraduate work in the field

· To support conferences

· The enlarge the place of teaching of literature on screen within the curriculum

2. Nomination of Officers

The steering group consists of Sarah Cardwell, Neil Sinyard, Kamilla Elliott, Imelda Whelehan, Deborah Cartmell, Brian McFarlane, Tim Corrigan and Doug Lanier.  It was envisaged that once a constitution has been drafted, the Association will elect an executive.  In the interval, volunteers to act as secretary and treasurer were invited.

3. Fee Structure

It was decided that fees will not be imposed at present.  Membership will be by invitation, drawn from delegates at this conference and from others who have expressed interest in membership of the Association.

4. Association of Literature on Screen Journal

There was overwhelming support for the journal but it was felt that the title could be rethought. ‘Adaptations’ was considered a better title, although there were concerns expressed about its potentially unmanageable breadth.  Areas to consider, not mentioned in the original proposal included: pedagogical issues, practical applications, other types of broadcast, religion, intercultural adaptation, the senses in literature on screen, pornography and propaganda and appropriation.

5. Future Conferences

It was announced that conferences are planned for Philadelphia (2007) and Canterbury (2008).  It was agreed that more local conferences could be arranged in addition to these.

6. Lines of Communication

It was agreed that a website was needed and a volunteer to set one up was requested.

